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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Miss Victoria V Franks Westhill Communications COMMNT2013/5274/P 13 Colville Place

London 

W1T 2BL

Hilary Cuddy 02/09/2013  15:35:53

Response:

Dear Sirs,

I have looked at notes on the propsed development to number 13 Colville Place and I was just wondering whether there would be scaffolfing required for this work, if so what section of the building 

would it be fitted?

The rear of the building backs onto ours at 38 Charlotte street so am just concerned for safety purposes.

Thank you

kidn regards,

Victoria
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